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October 17, 1989
3F1086-10

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Camission
Attention: Dooument Control Desk

Washington, D.C, 20555
Subject: Crystal River Unit 3
Docket No., 50-302
Operating License No. DPR-72
Fire Protection Plan
Dear Sir:
Please find attached Revision 6 of the Crystal River Unit 3 Fire Protection
Plan which is being submitted in accordance with Section 1.5.5 of the Plan.
Changes are marked with verticle bars in the laeft hand margin.
If you have any quest'ons, please contact this office.

Sincerely,
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f J
Rolf C. Widell, Director

Nuclear Operations Site Support
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Attachment

x»c: Regional Administrator, Region II
Senior Resident Inspector
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